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Wednesday 20th September 

Year 1 Woods Visits : Group A 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to tell you that your child will shortly be visiting Richardson Dees Hall grounds. This is a hugely 
important part of our curriculum that both pupils and staff always enjoy.   Your child has been allocated to 
Group A. 
 
We have organised a couple of sessions for this term before the weather deteriorates. Children make the 
short walk from school and the project takes place in school time. 
 
In order for the children to get the most out of the experience, we are going to run the sessions listed below.  
 
Your child’s session will take place on the following dates: 
 

Monday 2nd October                                      Monday 16th October       
 
Monday 13th November                                Monday 27th November 
 

There will be further opportunities in the spring for more sessions which we will inform you of closer to the 
time. 
 
Below is a list of things that your child will need. We do have a stock of these in school and would be happy to 
help if needed. 
 

• Joggers or leggings - they will be getting dirty! 

• Wellies if you have them or old trainers if you don’t  

• Waterproof suit or waterproof trousers 

• An old coat, with a hood, that you don’t mind getting muddy 
 
Please could you send your child into school in the clothes they will wear for the woods on their chosen day.  
We will help change them into their waterproofs and wellies before we leave for the woods. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Atkinson    Miss Astles                                     
Year 1 Teacher   Year 1 Teaching Assistant                  
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